
Principal’s Report to Parent Council – June 9th, 2020 @ 4:00 PM (online during COVID-19) 
 

In attendance online = Jenna Evans, Sherri Flint, Kelly Cassie, Christie Acheson, Jan Kahler, 
Henrietta Hoch, Kyle Lizotte 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
1. Enrolment: These numbers will fluctuate as the school year continues.  

 
Kinder:  43  
Grade 1: 38  
Grade 2: 53  
Grade 3: 53  
Grade 4: 53   
Grade 5: 49  
Total:    289 

 
Confirmed Staffing 

 
• Mrs. Johanna Gerelus returns for the 2020-21 school year 
• Welcome to Sansome Mrs. Henrietta Hoch 

 
 

2. Thank you for your ongoing commitment to our school! 
 

3. Recent School Events, Clubs and Supports of/for Learning: 
 

• School Planning for 2020-21 School Year: 
o 3 x Kindergarten (Mrs. Gerelus and Mrs. Vieira) 
o 2 x Grade 1 (Mrs. Hamm and Mrs. Powell) 
o 1 x Grade 1/2 (Mrs. Betz) 
o 4 x Grade 2/3 (Ms. Weekes, Ms. Iliffe, Mrs. Richardson, Mrs. McKenzie 
o 4 x Grade 4/5 (Mrs. Morgan, Ms. Paul, Mrs. Cassell, Mr. W) 

 
 

• Numeracy/Literacy/Whole Child/Arts/Athletics 
o SeeSaw posts end on Thursday 
o Music Monday 
o Sensory Hallway Materials 
o Virtual Cup Stacking 
o Virtual Field Day 
o Transition Visits will occur for all K’s, 1’s and 3’s 
o Teacher invitations for all to attend and connect 
o Year-end awards and acknowledgements 

 
 
 



5. Building Enhancements and Improvements: 
o Cabinetry, countertops and sinks in room 33 and 34 have been repaired. 
o Mrs. Chase’s office receives new flooring, lighting and ceiling 
o Exterior doors at the daycare and outside of the gym to be replaced.  

 
 

6. Upcoming School Presentations and Activities: 
o Postponed until further notice 

 
9. “As is” items available: 

o None at this time 
 

10. School Requests: 
o AGM Reminder – September 15th at 6:30 PM 
o Yearbook status – Principal’s Message will be sent to Jan soon.  We are close to 

reaching our minimum sales required. 
o Awards/Year End Request from staff for students – Parent council has committed 

to supporting our year end awards with $697. 
o A reminder that James Dunlop requires Parent Councils’ books for the annual audit 

as early in July as possible so the audits can be completed over the summer.  
 

 
 

 


